
From: Jarvis, James [james.jarvis@state.co.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 27, 2012 12:28 PM 
To: Schneider, Kathleen 
Cc: Steve Tarlton; jennifer.opila@state.co.us 
Subject: NRC RATS 2006-2 
 
Kathy, 
Per our conversation yesterday, at this time Colorado does not plan to adopt the requirements of 
10 CFR Part 32.201 (item 3 of NRC RATS 2006-2).  Colorado does not currently have any 
radioactive materials licensees who manufacture Category 1 or Category 2 radioactive sources. 
 
 
In the future, should Colorado license any entities for manufacture of Category 1 or Category 2 
sources, we will initiate regulatory efforts to implement the requirements of 10 CFR Part 
32.201.  
 
Additionally, I would like to confirm that Colorado has previously incorporated the requirements 
of RATS 2006-2, Item 2 (definition for "Nationally tracked sources").  Item 2 of RATS 2006-2 
may be found in Colorado Part 1, which became effective 4/30/2011. 
 
Please contact me should you have further questions. 
 
--  
James S. Jarvis, M.S. 
Sr. Health Physicist / Regulations and Special Projects 
Radiation Program HMWMD-RM-B2 
Hazardous Materials and Waste Management Division 
Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment 
4300 Cherry Creek Drive South 
Denver, CO    80246-1530 
 
303/692-3454   james.jarvis@state.co.us 
FAX:  303/759/5355 
24/7 Incident and Notification #: 303/877-9757 
Radiation Program Website:   
                    http://www.colorado.gov/cs/Satellite/CDPHE-HM/CBON/1251617273613 
 
NOTE:  As a public agency, the vast majority of CDPHE communications are public documents 
produced within the scope and course of our business and as such the Department does not want 
to create a false expectation of confidentiality in what are most likely public documents.  To the 
extent that our statutes protect the information we are sending, we are not giving up any 
argument regarding confidentiality by omitting standard confidentiality language. 
 


